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December 10, 1932*

. I

Dr. Ernest Charron,
Secretary, Faculty of Dental Surgery, 
University of Montreal, 
Montreal •

Dear Sir,

I have received your letter of the 

3th of December with enclosure and note that your 

Faculty of Dentistry will require t’no B.A» degree 

as an entrance qualifIcatioflflfr. in £ optember 1633»

Yours faithfully.

Principal*


